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ACTION BULLETIN 
 

Bulletin #: A2020-021 

Date:  Nov. 9, 2020 

To: Ontario Soccer; District Membership, ORA and Associate Members 

CC:  Ontario Soccer Board of Directors, Staff 

From:  Johnny Misley, Chief Executive Officer  

Subject:  Return to Play Survey #2 – Your Input Needed   

 
Ontario Soccer, in consultation with Canada Soccer and the Government of Ontario, continues to 
monitor the most recent developments surrounding the Coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic, the 
resulting public health crisis and Ontario Soccer’s Return to Play Plan. 
 
In April of 2020, the Ontario Soccer membership took part in a Return to Play survey, which sought 
input from across the province on how to safely implement our sport during the ongoing public health 
crisis.   
 
Thanks to the membership of Ontario Soccer, we received over 17,000 responses to our Return to Play 
Survey and that data directly assisted us in creating the framework for our Return to Play Guide and 
Plan. 
 
The Return to Play process has not been without its challenges and at this time we would like to 
assess how membership is managing through the global pandemic. 
 
To understand your concerns better, Ontario Soccer has created a second survey so you can provide 
us your input on what Return to Play in Ontario has been like.   
 
Ontario Soccer asks that administrators at Districts, Clubs and Ontario Recognized Academies 
complete the survey. As well, we ask that you share it widely with your members to ensure their 
ideas are heard and accounted for.    
 
Survey data collected will assist Ontario Soccer with our Return to Play strategy and can also be 
shared with the Ontario Government and Canada Soccer so they better understand the challenges 
facing our sport. 
 
Click here to take this survey and help us shape the Return to Play. The deadline for submission is 
Nov. 30, 2020.  
 

https://www.ontariosoccer.net/page/show/5789002-return-to-play-survey
https://www.ontariosoccer.net/page/show/5789002-return-to-play-survey
https://www.ontariosoccer.net/page/show/5787197-ontario-soccer-return-to-play-guide
https://www.ontariosoccer.net/page/show/5787197-ontario-soccer-return-to-play-guide
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/OSRTPNOV2020


 

2 
 

Thank you. We wish the membership the best of health and safety during these unprecedented times.  
  
How do I stay connected to Ontario Soccer?  
 
For further information please refer to the latest bulletins on the COVID-19 Updates page, which has 
all the latest information from Ontario Soccer, as well as resources for your members. Please 
consider placing a dedicated link to the COVID-19 Updates on the homepage on your website.  
 
If you have not subscribed to our weekly e-Newsletter, Subscribe to INSIDE THE 18. Follow us on 
Twitter, Facebook, Instagram and YouTube.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Patty Forbes, Director, Administration.  
 
 
 

https://www.ontariosoccer.net/page/show/5697170-covid-19-updates
https://www.ontariosoccer.net/page/show/5697170-covid-19-updates
https://www.ontariosoccer.net/newsletter
https://twitter.com/OntarioIsSoccer
https://www.facebook.com/OntarioIsSoccer/
https://www.instagram.com/ontario_soccer
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCQWRAQWjOj39SyyiSEmSiPA
mailto:pforbes@ontariosoccer.net

